
  
  

 
  
  
Kimberly van Noort, Ph.D.   
Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Chief Academic Officer   
910 Raleigh Road, Chapel Hill, NC  27514    
(919) 962-4614 |  kpvannoort@northcarolina.edu  
  
April 17, 2020 
  
Dr. Joan Lorden  
Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
University of North Carolina at Charlotte  
9201 University City Boulevard  
Charlotte, NC 28223  

Dear Provost Lorden, 

This is to inform you that at their meeting on March 20, 2020, the Board of Governors approved the 
establishment for the following academic program at University of North Carolina at Charlotte: 
 

• Bachelor of Science in Data Science (CIP 11.0701) 
 
Please do not hesitate to call me if we may be of any further assistance. 
  
Sincerely,   
  

  
Kimberly van Noort  
 
 
cc: Chancellor Dubois 
 


